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November 13, 2013 

 

 

County Executive Joe Parisi  

City County Building, Room 421 

210 Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd. 

Madison, WI   53703 

 

Dear County Executive Parisi: 

 

I am writing to ask your assistance, and that of the County, to deal with the problems engendered by the 

homeless individuals in the City-County Building (CCB).  As you are aware, this situation has reached the 

point where it may be a threat to the safety of both City and County employees. 

 

I am proposing, and will take to the City-County Liaison Committee (CCLC), the following proposals:  

 

1.  The City and the County will jointly pay, in the same ratios as set forth in the City-County Operation and 

Maintenance Agreement for the CCB, for a private security guard to be stationed in the entry to the CCB 

during working hours.  The purpose of this position would be to assure the safety of public employees and the 

public using the building.  The guard could also advise persons if they were in violation of CCB Rules, ask 

persons to leave, and request the assistance of the police or sheriff as needed.  

 

2.  The existing policies adopted by the CCLC would be amended in section 4.5 by adding a new section 4.5.3 

that would read as follows: 

 

4.5.3. Either the DCSO or the MPD may enforce any policies governing the use of the CCB, including 

asking persons in violation of those policies to leave the building or risk arrest for trespass.  

 

3.  The existing policies adopted by the CCLC would be amended by amending section 6.5 to read as follows:  

 

6.5   Loitering is prohibited in the CCB.  Loitering includes being in the building without any apparent 

business with the City or the County.   

 

4.  The CCB would be posted, similar to the MMB, prohibiting trespassing.   

 

Thank you in advance for your consideration. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Paul R. Soglin 

Mayor  

http://www.cityofmadison.com/
mailto:mayor@cityofmadison.com

